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MEDIA ADVISORY  

 

The Department of Water and Sanitation to host the Stakeholders’ Consultation 

Workshop on the National Faecal Sludge Management Strategy  

 

 

14 November 2022  

 

The National Faecal Sludge Management Strategy encourages sustainable sanitation 

management along the sanitation value chain to prevent health hazards and protect the 

environment. It also enhances operation and maintenance of on-site sanitation systems and 

prevent groundwater contamination.  

 

Sanitation has economic value and SA has recognised the need to pursue sanitation resource 

recovery, recycling, and reuse. The strategy therefore creates a transition from treating 

sanitation as waste to treating it as a resource and using it to create economic and job 

opportunities. 

 

The workshop will be attended by various stakeholders who will make inputs into the Draft 

National Faecal Sludge Management Strategy and also share lessons learned on faecal 

sludge management initiatives and practicalities of implementation.   

 
Members of the media are invited to the DWS Stakeholders’ Consultation Workshop on the 
National Faecal Sludge Management Strategy, and the details are as follows: 
 
 
Date :  15 NOVEMBER 2022 
Time :  9:00 – 15H30 
Venue :  BIRCHWOOD HOTEL, BOKSBURG, GAUTENG 
 
For media confirmations, please contact Sinethemba Madolo on 063 501 0223 / 
madolos@dws.gov.za, or Nthabiseng Dlamini on 065 890 0758 / dhlaminin@dws.gov.za  
 
 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

For more information, contact Sputnik Ratau, Spokesperson for the Department of 

Water and Sanitation on 082 874 2942  

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dws.gov.za  
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